
 

 

From: "Knight, Milan" <Milan.Knight@northernhealth.ca> 
Date: December 24, 2020 at 11:09:07 AM PST 
To: Janet Meyer <Janet.Meyer@cmsd.bc.ca> 
Subject: RE: COVID-19 School Exposure - Caledonia Secondary School - Terrace - Dec 1st - 4th and 7th - 
11th 

  

Hello, 
  
I am emailing to notify you that there has been a COVID-19 exposure at Caledonia 
Secondary School, in Terrace in attendance Dec 1st – 4th and 7th – 11th, 2020.  
  
During the winter break we will not be composing exposure letters, however this 
exposure can be posted on the Northern Health exposures website today.  
  
 HSDA: NW 

 School District: 82 

 School name: Caledonia Secondary School     
 Community name: Terrace    
 Exposure dates at the school: Dec. 1st – 4th and 7th – 11th  
 School Community self-monitoring date: date is adjusted to 14 days since last exposure 

date at the school: Dec. 25th, 2020 

  
  
Thank you,  
  
  
Milan Knight 
Regional Administrative Assistant,  
Population & Public Health  
Northern Health 
Tel: 250-649-7591 

Cell: 250-640-0964 

milan.knight@northernhealth.ca 
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